
Peek at the Week 
Year 1 —  24th May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week: In maths, we have been learning 
about equal groups in multiplication. We 

made groups using grouping and sharing dif-
ferent amounts. 

In English, we assessed the children on phonics 
sounds learnt so far ahead of the Phonics 

Screening. 

In PSHRE, we learnt what it means to be a 
good friend and how to make good choices 

when we are playing. 

The children enjoyed the trip to Bekonscot on 
Wednesday despite the weather!  

Next week :In maths, we will start learning 
about fractions, focusing on one half and one 

quarter. 

In English, we will start reading our new text, 
The Extraordinary Gardener by Sam 

Boughton. 

 

Have a good half term! 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

Star of the week 

1Donaldson:           1Jeffers: 

Words of the Week:  phone, dolphin, friend, when, white, once, field, shriek, our, gem, magic 

Contact us: year1@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


